Project Update: May 2015

After some very busy weeks | wanted to let you know about a very sad situation in one of
our areas, Titicaca Lake were thousands of frogs are dying and it seems it is a big problem, |
share with you the blog to let you know about
this http://bolivianamphibianinitiative.blogspot.com.es/. We already are coordinating with
the government and also international organizations such as Amphibian Ark and Amphibian
Specialist group to see what we can do in this very alarming situation.

| think is a critical time to do something and we are thinking with all these organisations to
push the government to take actions in the area because if this situation does not change
will be too late. | will keep you informed about this, from time to time. | also wanted to
really thank you for all your support, because none of the things we are doing now would be
possible without your support from some years ago
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